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A warm Good Morning to one and all present here. I take this opportunity to 

present the cultural association ( Raagam, Thalam, Pallavi) Annual report for 

the academic year 2017- 2018. 

 

The achievements of the students would not be possible without the inspiration 

infused by our Secretary and Correspondent Thiru. M.G.E. Selapalam , Dr. S. 

Murugesan Principal, Member Syndicate University of Madras and Our 

Benevolent Management. 

 

The Cultural Committee of the college works with objective of developing the 

academic and cultural talents of the students, improving their capabilities to 

work as a team and raising the level of self confidence in interacting with fellow 

students and peers. 

The following are the cultural achievements of our students. 

 

1. Our students won the third place in street play in the event CHITINAYA 

held at Chevalier T. Thomas Elizabeth College        in the month of August 2017.  

2. Our students won the Second place in Mime, Adzap, Model Making, 

Business Quiz and Cooking without fire in the event Pinnace Potentia Fest 

2k18 held  at Sri Muthukumaraswamy College in the month of January 

2018  

3. Our Students bagged the Second Place in East or West in the event Sargam  

held at  Gurushree Shantivijai Jain College in the month of January 2018. 

4. Our students won the First Place with a cash award of Rs.2000/- in DJ Hunt 

in the event  Hindstar 2018 held at Hindustan College of Arts and Science 

in the month of February 2018. 

5. Our students bagged the second place in Adzap, Channel Surfing and Junk 

Art in the Event Chimera 2018 held at Patrician College of Arts and 



Science in the month of February 2018 

6. Our students bagged the Third  Place  in Mime held at DRBCC Hindu 

College in the month of February 2018. 

7. Our Students bagged the Second Place in Business Quiz, and IPL Building 

and First Place in Adzap in the event Velchimera  held at  Vel Tech College 

in the month of March 2018. 

 

Being thankful and expressing our gratitude is an important part of being 

happy in life. On this occasion I would like to thank a few people who have 

supported this cultural team for its successful journey. I express my sincere 

gratitude to our Secretary, Principal, and Vice Principal’s for their 

encouragement and also the heads of various departments for motivating heir 

department students to participate in Cultural activities. A special thanks to 

our management for providing the travelling allowance for the cultural 

students. Finally I would like to thank all our final year cultural students who 

has taken lead for the successful journey of cultural association of the year 

2019-2020 

I conclude my report expecting the same kind of support from all quarters for 

the upcoming years. 

 

 

 

 



 

 


